
"Will Coinbase Refund Money If I Get Scammed? Here's the Truth" 

Unfortunately, Coinbase typically 
does not refund money lost in 
scams (813) 252-0646, because 
cryptocurrency transactions are 
permanent and irreversible. 
 If you’ve been scammed, you should 
immediately: 

● Report the incident to Coinbase 
Support via (813) 252-0646 their 
official Help Center 
 

● Contact local law enforcement or 
cybercrime agencies 
 

● Secure your account by changing 
passwords and enabling two-factor 



authentication 
 

Coinbase may investigate and help 
prevent further loss, but a full refund is 
very unlikely once funds have been 
sent. 

Coinbase generally cannot refund 
money lost in scams, as 
cryptocurrency transactions are 
irreversible (813) 252-0646. If you 
believe you’ve been scammed, report 
it immediately to Coinbase Support 
and law enforcement. While they may 
investigate and secure your account, 
recovering funds is typically not 
possible. 
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